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            Our Vision: Be Your Best You!!! 

Remembrance Day 

Because of Covid-19 restrictions, we 
will not be able to have a school 
Remembrance Day Ceremony in 
the gym.  Instead, we will be put-
ting together a small recorded 
ceremony that the 
students will watch 
in their own class. 
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No School 

Wednesday, November 11th for Remembrance Day  

Friday November 20 for students as it is a PL day for staff.  

D.A.T.L. has its own twitter account!  We will be tweeting about upcoming events, and 

good news stories about the incredible students and events at our school!   

Please follow us:  @LeatherbarrowPS  

Safe Arrival 

 
 

If your child is going to be absent from school, 
please report your child’s absence by using any of 
the following methods:  

• Call 1-833-219-9065  

• Website: https://go.schoolmessenger.com 

• Mobile app: SchoolMessenger 

For more information please visit  

www.asd-s.nbed.nb.ca 

This can be done ahead of time if you know of up-
coming absences.   



Hot Lunch Orders 

Hot Lunch Order forms will be  sent home on Monday November 23rd and are due 
back to the school no later than Thursday, November 26th.  For your convenience, 
you may order online. Unfortunately, orders cannot be  accepted after 2:30 the day 
they are due. You may also call your order into the office if your child is out on the 
due date.  

Kickoff to Kindergarten 

 

For those of you with children starting kindergarten in the 2021-2022 school year, 
there will be a Virtual Kickoff to Kindergarten information session offered by the 

District in November.  Further details will follow.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello DATL families, 

In hopes of reinforcing the Be Kind component of DATL’s code of conduct, October’s 

guidance lessons focused on the importance of kindness. As part of my lesson, I read to 

the students the book Have You Filled A Bucket Today by Carol McCloud. This heart-

warming story encourages positive behaviour in children by demonstrating how reward-

ing it is to express daily kindness, appreciation, and love. By using the metaphor of buck-

et filling and dipping, this story helps children understand the effects of their actions and 

words on the well being of others and of themselves. I encourage you as parents and 

caregivers to continue to remind your child of the importance of daily acts of kindness. 

The Zones of Regulation will be taught to students in the month of November as a way to 

help them better understand and manage their big feelings. The Zones of Regulation is a 

curriculum geared toward helping students gain skills in regulating their actions, which in 

turn leads to increased problem solving abilities and control. Together, we will explore 

calming techniques, cognitive strategies, and sensory supports in hopes of building a 

toolbox of methods that students can use to move between zones. 

Guidance 
Corner 



The first report cards for all children will be sent home on Monday, December 1st, 
Virtual Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on Thursday, December 3rd and Fri-
day, November 22. Please make every effort to conference with your child’s teacher. 

Report Cards/Parent-Teacher Conferences  

Report Card 

On our report cards, teachers will identify on a four-point scale the level that best 
describes each student’s evidence of learning.  The following rubrics describe the 

different levels of academic progress and learning habits: 




